

October 29, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a one-year renewal of a **Residency Waiver** for Shannon C. Shreve, Associate City Solicitor with the Office of the City Solicitor, who resides in Sandwich, MA.

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request. Mikaela A. McDermott and Shannon C. Shreve will be available at the meeting to answer any

questions.
Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchel

Mayor

JFM/sds Attachment

cc:

Shannon C. Shreve

Mikaela A. McDermott

Personnel



City of New Bedford

OFFICE OF THE CITY SOLICITOR

KREG R. ESPINOLA Assistant City Solicitors

SHANNON C. SHREVE ERIC C. COHEN JOHN E. FLOR THOMAS J. MATHIEU ELIZABETH TREADUP PIO Associate City Solicitors

October 25, 2018

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell CITY OF NEW BEDFORD Office of the Mayor 133 William Street, Room 311 New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: SHANNON C. SHREVE – REQUEST FOR RESIDENCY WAIVER

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

Pursuant to Section 19-25, I respectfully request a waiver of the City Residency Ordinance to enable the City of New Bedford to continue to employ Shannon C. Shreve (Sandwich, MA) as an Associate City Solicitor with the Office of the City Solicitor.

Please be advised that a One Year Residency Waiver was approved by the City Council on November 21, 2017 (expiration November 2018).

I respectfully request that this matter be placed on the next City Council Agenda.

Very truly yours,

Mikaela A. McDermott

A. NoRemost

City Solicitor

MAM/bar